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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 

Ref:  PCN MM-001-2019 

 

Dear Customer: 

 

Micro-Measurements is sending this notification because you have purchased item number 
MMF006602, MJG-2 Mylar Tape (1/2” width), or a Custom Product derived from this item, within the 
past two years. 

 

Micro-Measurements has improved MJG-2 Mylar Tape to reduce telescoping on the spool and 
adhesive on the side of the spooled tape.  This improvement is effected by careful qualification of a 
new tape as raw material.  Catalog specifications for MJG-2 Mylar Tape remain unchanged. 

 

The change to the new tape will occur as stocks of the previous tape are depleted.  Customers may 
recognize and identify the improved MJG-2 Mylar Tape by the lot number.  The improved tape will 
begin with lot number 19061901, and will be sequential thereafter. 

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please reply to Micro-Measurements Customer Service                    
( mmwd.customerservice@vpgsensors.com ).   

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Kevin Swiger 

Quality Assurance Manager 
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